
SALISBURY RECREATION COMMISSION 
May 10, 2022 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:34 pm. on Zoom. Present were Lou Bucceri, Becky Lachaine, Lisa 
McAuliffe, Jon Russillo, Tim Sinclair, Danny Smith, and David Valcin. Chairman Bucceri presided.  
 
Tim moved that the agenda for the meeting be approved as written. Jon seconded the motion, and it was passed 
unanimously. Jon moved to approve the April 12, 2022 meeting minutes as written. Tim seconded the motion 
and it was passed unanimously. 
 
In Lisa’s spring update, she said all is going well.  Gymnastics continues to be a great success.  Due to a small 
number of participants, baseball players, ages 9-12, have joined Canaan Little League.  Registration for summer 
programs has been posted on the town website.  Lifeguard training starts at the end of May. The 5th Covid 
vaccine clinic will be at the Grove on Monday, May16, 2022.  Senior exercise class takes place on Tuesdays 
and Thursdays at the Grove building. 
 
Committee members discussed the different designs proposed for the Pope Property.  We discussed the pros and 
cons of Concepts 1 through 6, and the commission seemed to favor Concepts 2 and 4.   
 
No financial report was available at the time of the meeting, but Lisa assured us that she did not overspend the 
budget. Cost sharing for regional activities like soccer and basketball has helped keep costs down.  Fewer 
referees are needed and there is no need for uniforms.   
 
David moved to adjourn at 8:27 pm. The motion was seconded by Tim and unanimously approved.  
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Rebecca P. Lachaine 
Secretary 

 
 
 
 
 


